20th, Ootober 13550,

Ny dear Oyril,

I huve just received the enolosed from I.U. Lernar,
which I was very glad to ses offered for publication in Heredity,
as good work in quantlictive inheritance, suah oo I think this to be,
is st prosent all too rare. I hope you will put it in for
publication as soon a8 is posaible,

Yours singerely,



